
 

1201 Court Street NE, Suite 300 | P.O. Box 12729 | Salem, Oregon 97309 | 503.585.8351 | www.aocweb.org 

The Association of Oregon County Planning Directors Support HB 3214 

The Association of Oregon County Planning Directors (AOCPD) support HB 3214. AOCPD 

discussed the bill and came to the conclusion that it does not made any sense to require a county 

to have to justify an exception to farm and forest goals on land that had never been zoned as 

farm or forestland.  Doing so would be costly for counties because this would be an unnecessary 

step. By passing this legislation consistency and cost savings would be ensured. 

AOCPD supports HB 3214. For more information on AOCPD’s position please contact policy 

manager, Mark Nystrom (mnystrom@aocweb.org/503-585-8351) 


